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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
October 19, 2023 
 
Kris Scornavacca 
Director, Development 
Constitution Solar, LLC 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
Kris.scornavacca@nee.com  
 
RE: PETITION NO. 1397 - Constitution Solar, LLC Declaratory Ruling, pursuant to 

Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed construction, 
maintenance and operation of a 20-megawatt AC solar photovoltaic electric generating 
facility on approximately 149 acres comprised of four separate parcels located off of 
Cornell Road in Plainfield, Connecticut and associated electrical interconnection. 
Petition Withdrawal. 

 
Dear Kris Scornavacca: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter dated October 6, 2023 
requesting withdrawal of the above-referenced Declaratory Ruling. The Council hereby 
acknowledges your request to withdraw the Declaratory Ruling. 
 
The Council declares this matter to no longer be pending before this agency.  Please note that if 
you decide to present an amended petition for a declaratory ruling to the Council for a facility on 
Cornell Road in Plainfield that such a request will need to be submitted as a new petition for a 
declaratory ruling that must follow the applicable statutory and regulatory requirements for a new 
petition for a declaratory ruling. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Council office. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
 
MAB/RDM/dll 
 
cc: Service List dated September 24, 2021 

Kevin Cunningham, First Selectperson, Town of Plainfield 
(kcunninghamselectman@plainfieldct.org)  
Christopher Lippke, First Selectperson, Town of Canterbury 
(firstselectman@canterburyct.org) 

 Council Members 
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